
The Town of Hurt Finance Committee met at Hurt Town Hall on Thursday, May 12 at 5:00pm. Present 

were Chairman Gary Poindexter, members Shirley Barksdale-Hill and Luke Perdieu.  Also present were 

Treasurer Ellen Brumfield and Mayor Gary Hodnett. 

The Committee discussed the options available to balance the budget considering increases that are 

necessary moving forward.  Treasurer Ellen Brumfield and Mayor Gary Hodnett were present to answer 

questions pertaining to the current budget actual and line-item increases.  

The Committee agreed to necessary increases as well as steps necessary to balance the upcoming 

budget.  All members agreed to forward the prospective budget on to the full Council for a meeting on 

May 17 starting at 6:00pm at Hurt Town Hall. 

Kelsie Sligh-Clerk       Gary Hodnett- Mayor  


